
0Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider 
world 

 

Thursday 9th September 2021 

After School  Clubs Year 1- Year 6 Autumn Term ( First Half) 2021. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for your suggestions of the clubs we should be offering this year. The suggestions have been taken on 
board and we will endeavour to include them in our plan across the year. 

 

We recognise there are wider health benefits of after school clubs, particularly with the recent restrictions the 
pandemic has put in place and as part of our commitment to informal as well as formal education these clubs will 
incur no charges this term and are fully funded by school. However, we ask that your child thinks carefully before 
they sign up for a club as they will be expected to attend every week unless they are absent from school. Failure 
to do this may result in their place (or future places in clubs) to be forfeited. 

 

Numbers will be limited and are on a first come first served basis via a return email to the office. 

 

Pick up will be at the main gate 

 

Mondays 3.15 – 4.15 - Class 1 – Year 1 and 2 ONLY – Sports and Outdoor Activities – limited to 10 pupils. 

Monday 13th, 20th, 27th September and  4th,11th,18th October. 

 

Wednesdays 3.15 – 4.15 – Class 2 and 3 - Years 3-6 ONLY – Forest School and Crafts – limited to 10 pupils. 

Wednesdays 15th, 22nd,  29th September and 6th, 13th, 20th October. 

 

Fridays 3.15 – 4.15 – Newcastle United Foundation Football coaching – Years 3 -6 ONLY. Preference in this case 
will be taken on those children who would intend to commit to the school football team when we are able to 
resume this once more- limited to 25 pupils. 

Fridays 17th, 24th September 1st October, 8th October, 15th October and 22nd October. 

 

Please email the office with your child’s name and the name of club (s if they are in KS 2) that they wish to attend 
as soon as possible. 

 

Apologies for the delay in sending this letter out it has been lovely to have had a lovely busy week in school! 

 

I appreciate that  the first club is on Monday so please enrol for that club tomorrow and you will receive 
confirmation that your child has a place to enable you to make pick up arrangements on Monday. All other 
confirmations will be sent out shortly after that. 

 

Best wishes, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

 



 

 

 


